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September 17, 2021 
 

BY E-MAIL 
 
Dianne Martin, Chair 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-104 Northern Utilities, Inc. – Settlement on Temporary Rates 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
I write to advise the Commission that Northern Utilities, Inc., the Department of Energy, 
and the Office of the Consumer Advocate have reached a settlement in principal on the 
Company’s request for temporary rates and are in the process of reviewing a draft 
agreement document, which could be filed as early as today.  
 
Northern is providing this update to the Commission as this information may useful for 
the purposes of scheduling a hearing on temporary rates.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Patrick H. Taylor 
 
 

cc: Service List  


